

BEARWOOD Primary and Nursery School

Headteacher Mrs Laura Bennett Deputy Headteacher Mrs Sally Wall Bearwood Primary and Nursery School Barons Road Bearwood Bournemouth BH11 9UN

Phone: 01202 590703 Fax: 01202 590703

email: school@bearwood.poole.sch.uk Web: www.bearwood.poole.sch.uk

Learning, Enjoying & Succeeding Together

Monday 9th March 2020

RE: Maple Base Educational Visit

Dear Parents/Carers,

We are writing to confirm the final details for our trip to Hengistbury Head on Monday 16th March for Maple 1, and Tuesday 17th March for Maple 2.

Your child will need to bring their normal packed lunch and an additional drink. Children who receive hot school meals will have theirs provided, but should also bring an additional drink and snack.

School uniform should not be worn, but instead children should make sure that they have the following:

- A pair of waterproof wellington boots, as we do not want the children to get wet feet.
- A waterproof coat.
- Clothing suitable for working outdoors and getting dirty.
- A backpack type of bag to carry their own lunch and drinks for the day.

The trip will take place if there is light rain, so please ensure children have all of the above items. If the weather is worse than this, the team at Hengistbury head will make the final decision as to whether we can go ahead by looking at the safety of the site on the day.

Please ensure that you have returned your child's permission slip and made payment of the £10 contribution via Scopay. Without enough voluntary contributions, this trip may still have to be cancelled. If you require a copy of the permission slip or need help with Scopay, please contact the school office.

We are really looking forward to this visit, which we know will help children to learn about rivers and their local area.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Guarguaglini

Mrs Hunt















